
Mr. Donald Crabtree 
c/o American Museum of Natural History 
Central Park, West and 79th St. 
New York, N.Y. 10024 

Dear Don: 

Weyerhaeuser Company 

February 17, 1970 

Just a note to say that Juanita and I are very hopeful 
that you and Evelyn can arrange to stop off in Chicago 
as you are returning home after your Eastern trip. 

It has been a long time and we are most anxious 
to have the Crabtrees as our guests. 

A message telling when you expect to arrive is all 
that is needed to guarantee a warm welcome when you step 
off the plane. 

Congratulations on what will certainly be a series 
of successes in New York and New Haven. 

Home: 
215 W. Johnson St 
Palatine, Ill. 60067 
Area 312 359-3510 

Business: 

Area 312 299-0185 

Best Wishes, 
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